
WOW!!! What an amazing launch event the 

Christmas Fair turned out to be!  

It may have been damp and wet outside but  

inside our spirits were high as everyone  

enjoyed the fabulous array of market stalls, a hot 

cuppa and mince pie and a guest appearance 

from the man himself—SANTA! 

A massive thank-you to all who attended,  

purchased raffle tickets or had a stall on the day 

as we managed to raise a whopping: 

 £1185.65 
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This is just the start of our journey as a PTFA 
and we already have some really good  

proposals for spending the money, such as: 

 

• Supporting extra-curricular activities like  

purchasing make-up and scripts for the 

drama department, games for the games 

club and equipment for a gardening club. 

 

• We would also like to purchase outdoor 

games equipment that the students can 

utilise at break and lunch times, such as 

giant noughts and crosses. 

 

Would you like to have a say in how the  

money is spent?  

Then join us next Thursday 26th January 

from 17:30—19:15 for the next meeting 

where we’ll discuss and decide what to pur-

chase first. This is an informal meeting, so if 

you can only join for half an hour then you 

would be more than welcome.  

The PTFA welcomes all parents, teachers and friends to get involved, be that by joining the  

committee, helping out at events, donating prizes, or (and this is probably the most important one) by 

joining in the fun at our events! 

For more information please contact: wellfieldacademyptfa@gmail.com 

Check out the next page to see which local businesses 

supported the event! 



THANK 
YOU ~ 

 

 

A massive thank-you to all the stall holders 

that helped make the day a fantastic event. 

FM Fragrances —Deb Leighton 

Craft & Chat —Carole Higginson 

Wooden Crafts —Gary Livesey 

Sports Massage — Manda Hempstock 

Twinklebows—Phyl Heaton 

Tropics & Crafts—Pamela Mackay & Mum 

Bodyshop—Gemma Howarth 

D.T.G.  - Eve Baxendale 

Steph’s Sweet Jar —Steph  

Hot Choc Bombs—Nafishah Master 

Northbrook Primary School 

 
 

Raffle Donations were received from: 

Liverpool FC  ~  Preston North End FC   ~   KL Aesthetics 

The Cookie Jar     ~      Pizza Hut      ~      Glam Squad 

A&S Property Renovations     ~    Amy’s Happy Threads 

Kate’s Beauty Space   ~   AFL   ~   Bewitched Parties     

Little Foot Melts       ~      Peppermint Pure Learning 

Victoria Cakes   ~   Embrace Wellbeing  ~   Shell’s Shoes 

Rainbows End Holistic Therapies     ~    True Blue  

NE Counselling & Holistic Therapies    ~    Crafty Moon 

Morrisons PLC      ~     Tesco   ~       Smyths 

Various donations from friends and family, and the 

Lunchtime Supervisor and family at Frenchwood CP 

Thanks also goes to: 

Councillor Jane Bell—Mayor of South Ribble 

Adam—Wellfield Site Supervisor  

Mr Lewis—Head of School 

Mrs Taylor and the students who  

performed carols and danced. 

Michelle and the school catering team 

SANTA  and his elves 

Students: Emily,  Grace, Sally, Nathaniel, Ryan, 

Rhianna, Harry, and Joseph 

PTFA family members: Nathan, Jean and Paul 

The PTFA committee members that worked 

tirelessly to ensure this event took place. 

For the PTFA to carry on with this fantastic start in 

raising much needed funds, we are looking for 

more parents to join us so that we are able to  

continue with future events, so please do consider 

joining us and being part of a successful and  

rewarding PTFA!  


